

MIKE SULLIVAN GOVERNOR

## Department of Health

HATHAWAY BUILDING

**CHEYENNE, WYOMING 82002** 

(307)777-7656

September 24, 1991

Brent M. Blue, M.D., President Wyoming Doctors Ought to Care (DOC) P.O. Box 3370 Jackson, WY 83001

Dear Dr. Blue:

The results of this year's Rocky Mountain Tobacco-Free Challenge are in. Congratulations to your organization for winning 1st place in the miscellaneous category for your "Tobacco-Free Ski Areas" project.

This was a very good year for Wyoming in anti-tobacco pro-health activity. Of the six Rocky Mountain Tobacco-Free Challenge applications for community tobacco control projects we submitted, five won awards. Only Colorado had as many first place winners as we did. In addition, for state-level activity, Wyoming earned the award for "Most Improved State." Attached is a summary of this year's community awards winners for each tobacco control category.

We have a plaque for your organization that will be presented in a ceremony to be arranged for later this year. I will call you within the next week or two to determine the inscription you want for your plaque.

Congratulations again, and thanks for helping to make 1991 a year of great progress in addressing the most important cause of preventable death and disability in Wyoming.

Sincerely,

Menlo Futa

Wyoming RMTFC Coordinator

eulo +

MF: mas

cc: Dr. Music
Helen Levine
Janet Sabes
Larry Brown, AHA
Jennie Barton, ALA
Richard Hoag, ACS